
 

 

Colorado Springs Numismatic Society 
Volume XLVII, Number 2 

 

Our February meeting will be held Sunday, February 9th, 2:00 P.M. in the lower level of the 

Trinity United Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street on the hill west of  

Uintah Gardens Shopping Center, Uintah and 19th Streets.  

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Old Business 

V. New Business 

VI. February Exhibit Talks 

VII. Intermission Break 

VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 

IX. Society Regular Auction 

X. Door Prizes and Volunteer Prize Drawings 

XI. Adjournment 
 

January Meeting 
 

  Thirty-five members and one guest, Stephani M. were in attendance at our Sunday afternoon meeting.  
  The secretary’s report as published in the November newsletter was approved. 
  The treasurer’s was given and approved. 
 

January Business 
 

   A treasurer’s 2013 financial report was given by Terry Cr. 
  A secretary’s bill was presented for the months of October, November and December, which was motioned to be paid. 
  Terry Cu. told of the Mint’s website offering subscription values of certain 2014 items. 
 

January Door Prize Winners 
 

  Brad M., George M., Tyrone C., Randall T., and Georgia W. were the winning members. 
 

January Volunteer Prize Winner 
  

   Show volunteer worker, Amanda D. was the winning member. 
 

January Auction 
 

   A thirty lot auction was held with twenty-three lots selling. 
 

February Exhibit Talks 
 

  All members are invited to participate in our exhibit talks. What is needed is displaying the item(s) with a short talk or 
explanation of the exhibit. 
 

February Auction 
 

  Society officers would ask, “please try to keep your lesser valued lots combined into larger lots of at least a $1.00 
minimum, to speed up the auction process. 
 

2014 Dues 
 

  If you have not yet updated your membership, our membership $5.00 dues will be accepted at this February meeting or 
checks will be accepted at P. O. Box 10055, Colorado Springs, CO 80932.  Please note; in order to be eligible for 
newsletters and door prizes you must be a paid-up-to-date member by our April meeting. 
 

Summer Seminar Symposium 
 

  The American Numismatic Association will be holding an event, “2014 Light from many Lamps, All-Star Numismatic 
Symposium” in conjunction with our Colorado Springs Coin Show, Friday, June 27th at the Freedom Financial Center.  
The presentation would include a variety of speakers with a multitude of topics of numismatic interest. The talks would be 
scheduled on the hour, of 30 to 45 minutes in length, including questions from the audience. 

 

Colorado Springs 2014 Coin Show 
 

Show dates are:   June 26, 27, 28, & 29th 
Dealer Set-up time is scheduled for Thursday, June 26th from 8:00 am - 1:00 pm. Also, dealers may be checking in 
throughout that day, until 8:00 pm that evening, as well as on Friday morning, June 27th at 7:00 am. 

Open to the Public:     Thursday, June 26th   1:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
                                    Friday, June 27th        9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
                                    Saturday, June 28th    9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
                                    Sunday, June 29th      9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

On Wednesday, June 25th, we'll be doing table covers, dealer signs, cases, lights and everything else that we 
normally do in order to get ready for the dealers and now, the public coming in, the following day, Thursday, June 
26th.  

 
Weather Conditions 
 

  Regarding questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting dates, please use good judgment if you are not 
notified of a cancellation during bad weather.  I would try to notify all regular members by E-mail or telephone ahead of 
time, but if in doubt, my number is in the book.  We don’t want anyone risking their life to attend a Society meeting. 
 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

  Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this, asking the 
membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the site. Our monthly newsletters and club 
information can also be viewed on the website. 
 

 

January Exhibit Talks were given by six members 
 

1.) George M. (Disney Dollars) eight of the colorful, collectable notes of the Disney series    

2.) Gerome W. (You do not have to plan to fail, only fail to plan) telling about his research of  recent Numismatist articles while 

displaying Nebraska stock certificates 

3.) Milt N. (English Farthings) showing tin and copper samples from the reigns back to James I 

4.) Terry Cr. (So-Called Half Dollars) telling history of the many varieties while displaying some So-Called Half Dollar pieces 

5.) Ken H. (Hobo Nickels) displaying six and telling process of how they are produced 

6.) Daniel U. (Uniface Newfoundland) history, mintages and varieties of the one cent piece while displaying a blank smooth reverse 

on his one cent piece 

 

January’s winning Exhibitor was Gerome W. 
 

 

 George Mountford, Secretary 

http://csns.anaclubs.org/

